
 

 

 

 

             26th May 2022 

 

 

 

Mobile Phones -Year 6 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

There are an increasing number of children in Year 6 who are bringing mobile phones to school. Over the last 

couple of days, we have had to remind them that once they are on the school premises they should be turned 

off as a small number of the Year 6 children continue to use their phones before school whilst they are waiting 

for the bell.  

 

This is to protect them as much as anything else and they are aware of the reasons. We wouldn’t want any one 

taking pictures that they shouldn’t be taking or accidentally seeing a video online that was not appropriate.  

 

I know a large number of the Year 6 children don’t have a mobile phone yet and if they do they don’t bring them 

to school. We think this is a sensible approach. However, if they do really need to have it, it should be switched 

off as soon as they arrive at school.  

 

If anyone is seen with their phone on before school they will be told that they can no longer bring it in. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter.  

 
 

Mr S Bowsher 

Headteacher 

 


